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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

Personal use ANILCA cabins have no place in designated Wilderness. The current Forest Service policy should

remain unchanged, with the ANILCA cabins terminating upon the death of the last immediate family member of

the original claimant--as was the original intent. As a resource professional in Minnesota, I've seen firsthand the

problems these kinds of special uses create over the longterm. These cabins were never meant to persist in

Wilderness. A change to this policy would undermine the Wilderness Act and the Alaska National Interest Land

Conservation Act.


